
 

 

Residents are invited to join  
Councillors Jayne Francis & Peter Fowler  

at 

Harborne Ward Forum 
Meeting 
6.30pm 

Monday 24th September 2018 
 

Harborne Pool & Leisure 
Centre 

Lordswood Road 
B17 9QS 

 
 

 
Come Along and Join in the Discussions 

 
 
 
Contact Details: Beverly Edmead, Community Governance Team, Zone 2 Workplace 
2011, Ground Floor, Council House Extension, Margaret Street, Birmingham  B3 
3BU;Tel No:  0121 464 4628; Email: beverly.edmead@birmingham.gov.uk 
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